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MAY 151986

William Spell, Administrator
Nuclear Energy Division
Office of Air Quality and

Nuclear Energy
P. O. Box 14690
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70898

Dear Mr. Spell:

I am writing to thank you on behalf of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's
Region IV staff for participating in the Emergency lesponse Workshop on May 6
and 7.

We had hoped for candid discussions of emergency planning and response issues
when we planned the workshop and, based on all accounts, that is what we got.
We appreciate your contribution to the workshop and to its success in
achieving the desired results.

While it would be unrealistic to assume that each and every problem raised
will be resolved to the satisfaction of all, my staff will be addressing many
of the problems and issues that were discussed in the workshop summary.
Several seem worthy of attention.

Once again, thank you for helping us accomplish our workshop goals.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

ROBERI D. MARTW
Robert D. Martin
Regional Administrator
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